
 Dear WTPS Parents, 

 Families electing to purchase our  annual Technology Care Plan  as outlined in the  1:1 Mobile Learning 
 Agreement  are strongly urged to do so online using this  PaySchools link  .  Please note that the deadline 
 for insurance is  October 10th, 2025  .  Alternatively, you may send a check or money order to your child’s 
 school main office. 

 Any questions should be directed to the Help Desk by calling 856.589.8500 ext. 4357 or emailing 
 studenthelp@wtps.org  . 

 WTPS Information Technology Department 

https://www.wtps.org/cms/lib/NJ01912980/Centricity/domain/172/policy%20files/R%207523%20%201-1%20Mobile%20Learning%20Student%20Guidelines%20%208-2024.pdf
https://www.wtps.org/cms/lib/NJ01912980/Centricity/domain/172/policy%20files/R%207523%20%201-1%20Mobile%20Learning%20Student%20Guidelines%20%208-2024.pdf
https://www.payschoolscentral.com/
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